Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

FISH AND WILDLIFE CONSERVATION COMMISSION
Freshwater Fish and Wildlife
The Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: November 17, 2021, 7:00 p.m.
PLACE: Alice Hall, 38116 5th Ave, Zephyrhills, Florida 33542

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission (FWC) announces a PUBLIC HEARING for the FWC Lead Managed Portions of the Little Gator Creek Wildlife and Environmental Area located in Pasco County, Florida.

7:00 p.m. Wednesday, November 17, 2021

Alice Hall, 38116 5th Ave, Zephyrhills, Florida 33542

PURPOSE: To receive public comment regarding considerations for FWC’s ten-year Management Plan for the FWC Lead Managed Portions of the Little Gator Creek Wildlife and Environmental Area (LGCWEA).

This hearing is being held EXCLUSIVELY for discussion of the DRAFT LGCWEA Management Plan. This meeting is not being held to discuss area hunting or fishing regulations. For more information on the process for FWC rule and regulation development visit our https://myfwc.com/about/rules-regulations/proposed-rule-changes/.

A Management Prospectus for the LGCWEA and copy of the agenda is available upon request from Hannah Klein at the Florida Fish and Wildlife Conservation Commission, 620 South Meridian Street, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-1600. Telephone: (850)487-9767 or by e-mail at Hannah.Klein@myFWC.com.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Hannah Klein at (850)487-9767 or hannah.klein@myfwc.com

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 14 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting: If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
